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Dear Honorable Members,

I realize that I may be sending this late but I wanted to express that I am very against allowing rodenticides to be
used in this city and anywhere.  The main rats that we have are native wood rats and I have even brought a
poisoned one to California Wildlife Center for treatment.  If someone wants/needs to kill a rat they should use an
old fashioned snap trap or even better a “Hav-a-Heart” trap to remove the animal from their home.  Rats should not
be trapped and killed outside as they provide food for our wildlife.  In our neighborhood a couple of years ago a
young Red Tailed Hawk almost died after eating a poisoned rat but luckily CA Wildlife Center was able to save
him after a neighbor brought him in.  

Please help to ban this dangerous and cruel poison.

Thank you,

Cindy
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p:  818-379-9566

c:  310-804-4655

cindy@cindygrant.com

http://www.cindygrant.com


